


Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 makes provision for public authorities to 
refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the 
appropriate limit, which for this authority is set at £450. 
 
You may wish to refine your request by narrowing its scope by being more specific about 
what information you particularly wish to obtain, including any dates or period of time 
relevant to the information required. 
 
2) Please confirm which groups are involved in the project, I gather Westfield Group owns 
the development 
 
The Legacy Corporation as the Local Planning Authority, have not yet even started pre 
application discussions with the Westfield Group and as such cannot confirm the groups that 
may be involved in this project.  The application is not expected to be received until 2014.   
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial decision will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
FOI Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




